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29th November 2024   
 
  
PQ 45803/24* To ask the Minister for Health for an update on the development of 
Lifford Community Hospital; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Pearse 
Doherty 
 
Dear Deputy Doherty,      
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context 
of the above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health 
for response.  
 
The proposed development of the Community Nursing Unit and Primary Care Centre in 
Lifford Co. Donegal has been included on the Capital Plan 2024 and has been granted 
capital allocation to complete a feasibility study. 
 
A suitable site for the proposed development has been identified. Discussions with 
Donegal County Council in relation the purchase of the site for the development are 
progressing.  
 
 Yours sincerely 
 

 
_________________ 
Brian O’Connell 
Interim National Director 
Capital & Estates 


